
 

 
Cancellation Announcement of 

Classic Japan Rally 2020 YOKOHAMA Y161 
 
 
 
We have decided to cancel "Classic Japan Rally 2020 YOKOHAMA Y161" scheduled 
from Friday, May 22, 2020 to Sunday, May 24, 2020. 
 
In light of the recent novel coronavirus outbreak, the event office has carefully 
considered both holding the event and ensuring the safety of spectators, entrants, and 
the staff, and everyone involved in the event. 
 
However, the current situation is that a large number of coronavirus cases have been 
confirmed in Kanagawa and Shizuoka Prefectures, where the event is held, as well. 
 
In addition, “Hama-Fes Y161”, scheduled to be held on Yokohama Motomachi Shopping 
Street, which is also the start and finish points of our event, has been canceled, so 
unfortunately, it is unlikely that we will be able to meet the conditions for holding the 
event. 
 
Impression Co., Ltd., the organizer of the event, decided that it was difficult to 
ensure the safety under these situations. We also discussed with the Yokohama 
Central Town Festival Executive Committee, the organizer of "Hama-Fes Y161", 
and as a result decided to cancel the event to give top priority to the health and 
safety of everyone. 
 
Nobody could predict this would happen and we really regret to have come to this 
decision as a organizer. We are grateful for your understanding of the situation 
above and the cancellation of the event. 
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